
From: jerry weigler [mailto:weiglerinc@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 10:57 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Map refinement and code reconciliation project  
 
I have lived in Willamette Heights for forty years and remember the rejection of a previous effort to allow 
uphill “creep” of the industrial zoning to encroach on a fine, historic area of family homes. 
 
Please do not authorize this change in zoning designation which was thoughtfully rejected the last time it was 
proposed in a slightly different form. 
 
The vegetative hillside buffer holding the steep landfill in place should not be encroached. 
 
This was clearly explained by my neighbors at the public hearing and I fully endorse their position.. 
 
Jerard S Weigler.  503 228 2672 
 
1637 NW Aspen Ave, Portland Oregon 97210 
 
 


